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25th October 2024 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to all of the parents and staff who volunteered their time for spooky disco this week—the children 
had a blast! We’ve had a very productive half-term full of fun learning opportunities and I know that lots of 
children are looking forward to a rest! 

To any of our families celebrating Diwali, the festival of light, I hope you enjoy this special time. 

Wishing you a lovely half term break,  Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 

 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS 
 

Year 1 have enjoyed a workshop from Mad Science this week to round off their ‘Everyday Materials’ topic. The children 

were able to explore different materials and learnt why some materials can stick to Velcro and some cannot. They carried 

out experiments to test which type of tape was the strongest and stickiest. In English, the children have finished reading 

‘The Three Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig.’ They enjoyed the ending of the story and were surprised by the twist. 

Ask me: What was the ending to ‘The Three Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  have had a lovely week. We continued mixing paints to create different hues and we studied a painting by 

Kandinsky and considered all the different hues we could observe. We also participated in a special science workshop 

delivered by a visitor. We learnt about ecosystems and did lots of fun experiments! 

Ask me: What did you learn in your science workshop? 



Year 3 took part in the History Inter-house competition this week and designed mosaics inspired by the work of sculpter, 

El Anutsi. Year 3 have also been working really hard to gain a ‘Rock status’ on Times Table Rockstars and have enjoyed 

seeing photos of their faces being added to the display board. There is a trust-wide competition during half term, so keep 

it up and compete for your school! They also read the book Ug , finding similarities and differences with Pebble in my 

Pocket. 

Ask me: What is an anachronism?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 shared their home learning; it was lovely to see how much effort had gone into their homework. This week the 

children enjoyed two different PE lessons. On Monday they completed their PE test consisting of a running and throwing 

activity. This will be tested again at the end of Year 4 to monitor progress. In the second PE lesson, the children used the 

climbing frame and ropes in the hall. In History we learnt about the first Viking invasions and re-enacted the first known 

landings. Later in the week, Year 4 had an afternoon of art, focussing on warm and cool colour mixing.  

Ask me: What happened to the Reeve of Dorchester?  

Reception have finished off their Build It Up project this week. Our book focus was the Three Billy Goats Gruff and we 

did some work on building bridges and re-enacting the story and learning some Makaton actions to help us remember it. 

The children also spent some time learning the nursery rhyme London Bridge is Falling Down. We have also been working 

hard on phonics this week, practising sounds and letter formation. Well done, Reception on your first half term at school, 

we are so proud with how well you settled! 

Ask me: To sing London Bridge is Falling down with the actions.  



CELEBRATION 
               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Florence and Reyansh  
 

Year 1: Aaron and Victor 

Year 2: Alan and Ibrahim  

Year 3:  Luc and Lucas 

Year 4: Pranaya and Boris 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Maxi 

Year 1: Henry 

Year 2:  Leo R 

Year 3:  Oliver  

 Year 4: Rosie 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

6-11th  

November 
Book Fair will be at School  

8th        

November 
Individual School Photos 

14th 

November 

Eton Christmas Light Switch On 

(Year 3 and 4 to sing in the    

Chapel) 

19th and 

21st       

November 

Parent consultation—

appointments to be sent nearer 

the time 

Sparkly Green 

Windsor Foodshare 

Some members of our School Council visited    

Windsor Foodshare this week to drop off all the 

amazing donations we have collected at school . 

Windsor Foodshare were extremely grateful for all 

the donations received. Other members of the 

School Council will get to visit later on in the school 

year.  

 

Interhouse Art Competition 

This half term's Interhouse Competition was based 

on Black History Month. Children in each class 

learnt about a different artist then created an      

artwork inspired by that artist. The top 3 entries 

were chosen from each class and the house with 

the most top 3 entries was... TOPAZ! Topaz enjoyed 

an extra long break on the last day of term as their 

reward. There will be an Interhouse Competition 

every half term based on a different theme and we 

look forward to seeing the incredible work children 

produce as part of the next competition.   












